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22 September 2017 

 

Kia ora Parents and Caregivers 

 

● Unplugged Concert:   well done to students who participated in the Unplugged Concert this 

week. Some very experienced performers with considerable talent emerging from the junior 

school as well.  
 

● Cultural Arts Awards Evening. This is taking place on Thursday 28 September 7pm in the 

College hall.  All students who have contributed to co-curricular Cultural Arts at HPC are be-

ing recognised with additional awards for each activity or event.  

 

● Senior prelim exams: these will be happening in week one of next term, Tuesday to Thurs-

day. Friday is an assessment catch up day.  Students are receiving a timetable for these to-

day and will be printed in our newsletter at the end of term. 

 

● Winter Sports Code Prizegivings 

 A reminder that these prizegivings are happening. 

○ Sunday 24 Sept Football 11am at Centennial Centre 

○ Sunday 24 Sept Rugby 6pm at Centennial Centre 

○ Monday 25 Sept Netball 5pm in College hall 

○ Monday 25 Sept Hockey 6:30pm at Centennial Centre 

○ Basketball to be confirmed 

 

● Year 9 camp. We have been advised that the Kaueranga Valley Road is closed until mid De-

cember, which impacts on our plans for Year 9 camp. We are currently looking at alternative 

arrangements and will keep parents / caregivers informed.  
 

● Community Notices:  

School Holiday Camp. The Kaueranga Valley Christian Camp are looking for teenagers 13 - 

17 years to help at their School Holiday Camp..  Contact David and Sue Hodge on 020 4148 

1155 or visit website  http://www.kvcc.org.nz/page/Holiday_Camps/  . Free, fun and reward-

ing. Leadership training given. 

 

● P3 are holding the annual speaker evening at the Hauraki Golf Club 

next Wednesday 27th Sept 7 - 9pm. Speakers are successful rugby 

players and Taranaki dairy farmers, organic and higher input, Smi-

lie Barrett and Andy Slater. All welcome, RSVP by text to 021 

2812552. 
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